
Specialist Knowledge for 

Teaching Mathematics 

(SKTM)

SECONDARY TEACHING ASSISTANTS

The workshop sessions will

take place on the 

following dates:

Thursday 23rd November 

9:00-15:30, Pittville School

Friday 19th January  

11:30-16:00, online

Wednesday 6th March 

11:30-16:00, Pittville School

Tuesday 18th June

11:30-16:00, online

Participants will need to 

attend all four sessions. 

GLOW Maths Hub’s SKTM Secondary 

Teaching Assistants programme is 

designed to improve the subject and 

pedagogical knowledge of all teaching 

assistants supporting the learning of 

secondary maths. 

Participants will focus on using precise 

mathematical language, representations 

and reasoning within a variety of number 

topics, including ratio & fractions. 

The SKTM project is fully funded by the 

Maths Hubs Programme so is free to 

participating schools/colleges. 

Sign up using this link: Click here

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd1ouYVApay2nuTwKp01Cwp8skrikCk3mELm1MgPiDT5b_sRA/viewform?usp=send_form
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